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Comments: I have lived in Castle Valley for 15 years and my family and I thoroughly love using our mechanized

toys/transportation in this entire region. We dirt bike, jeep, mountain bike, hike, raft, boat, jet ski and hike all over.

The La Sal mountains are where we recreate most of the summer and would like to see more trails, connecting

and single-track up there. I think it's important to have open 4x4 roads too. My mother was paralyzed and

confined to a wheelchair the last 19 years of her life. Some of my best memories were with her in my Jeep, the

only way she could get around in a beautiful and rugged environment such as this. I also have friends who help

disabled vets adventure out in this area, getting them off-road seems to bring them some normalcy to their lives

as well as great enjoyment. Keeping trails open is very important to me, as well as my friends and family. People

need a place they can get away from other humans for a bit, and often times the road ends way too soon.

 

I support the four points made by local OHV groups including Ride with Respect on 12/18/2020. I think the LMP

should keep the same ROS zones that it's had since 1986. LMP should not discourage the management of

motorized trails in IRA's. Thanks
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